
Educational Policy Committee (EPC) 

September 1, 2016 

 

Present:  Professors Kristina Blake, Susan Wansor (Chair), Katie Waugh; Student Representative 

Amelia Flint ‘17; and Provost Cindy Speaker 

 

The meeting began at 11:04 a.m. 

 

 

1. Minutes from 8.25.16  

 Approved as presented. 

2. Updates from the Chair 

 She received comments in response to her reminder to faculty regarding the 

deadline for position requests regarding a religion position. To be discussed when 

the position requests are reviewed. 

 Moodle Page is up and running. 

3. Discussion of General Education Proposal 

 The Committee focused on discussing the Foundations components. 

4. Plan for Next Week 

 Finish discussion of Foundations. 

 Discuss Creative Expression and Enduring Questions of Human Existence 

components of the Perspectives. 

The meeting adjourned at 12:01 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Cindy Speaker, Provost and Dean of the College 


